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Thanks Liv. I’ve had a quick check and the site is outside the flood zones, so flooding shouldn’t be
an issue at the design levels used.
 
Stephen
 

From: Liv Rickman <Olivia.Rickman@scilly.gov.uk> On Behalf Of Planning (Isles of Scilly)
Sent: 15 February 2023 17:04
Subject: P/23/008/COU: Bell Rock Hotel, Church Street, Hugh Town, St Mary's, Isles of Scilly
 
Good Afternoon,
Please see attached a consultation request for the above planning application. Can we have any

comments submitted by the 8th March.
Many thanks,
 
Kind Regards,
Liv Rickman
Assistant: Planning & Development Management
 
COVID -19 INFORMATION
Please note that I work remotely however phonecalls to my number should now get through. If I
do not answer please leave a voicemail and it will be picked up and calls returned as necessary. 
If you do have a planning enquiry then it is best to put this in writing, ideally by email as there
are delays in the processing of post. If you would like to arrange a meeting with someone in the
Planning Department then please let us know.
 
Council of the Isles of Scilly, Town Hall, The Parade, St Mary's, Isles of Scilly, TR21 0LW
Direct Line: 01720 424436  Planning Team: 01720 424455
Email: Olivia.Rickman@scilly.gov.uk | planning@scilly.gov.uk |
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